
PROPOSAL FOR THE EXTENSION OF THE 
TRAM ROUTE SUBMISSION 

Submissions close on 21 April 2008 

I do NOT wish to present my submission at the hearing, and ask that this submission be 
considered. 

Are you completing this submission: For yourself 

If you are representing, how many people do 
you represent? 

 

Name: Kenneth Henderson 

Organisation Name:  

Organisation Role:  

Contact Address: 22 Ravensdale Rise 
Westmorland 
Christchurch 

Daytime Phone: 3398935 

Evening Phone:  

Email: kchenderson@paradise.net.nz 

Date: 13 April 2008 

Your Submission: I believe the Council should proceed with the planning and funding for the 
extension of the Christchurch Tramway. I support the variation to theCity 
Mall Special Order and the route chosen. 
One has only to look at the tourist advertising to confirm that the presence of 
the tramway in Christchurch now shares pride of place with the River Avon 
and the other principal historic features of our central city. In todays parlance 
it is an "icon". 
A very high percentage of visitors to our city use the tram as their 
introduction to what the city has to offer. 
The success of the current operation has seemingly silenced the opposition 
that was very evident at the planning stages in the early 1990s, in fact most 
residents are very proud of their tram system. 
It is possible that the extension will encourage more use of the system by 
locals to transport them within the central city ( providing a suitable fare 
structure is available ). 

 
 
 


